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Dear Parents 
  
We would be grateful for donations of any of the following items to be 
used in the Foundation Phase outdoor areas: 
  
· Plastic tarpaulin 
· Sheets and blankets 
· Plastic crates or boxes 
· Plastic tubing and guttering 
· Hoses 
· Old pots and pans 
· Cooking trays and muffin tins 
· Spoons and kitchen utensils 
· Logs and log slices 
· Long strips of material for weaving 
· Planks or small pieces of wood 
· Wooden cable reels 
  
If you have any of these items then please give them to your child’s 
teacher. If you know anywhere that would be willing to provide any 
items then please speak to your child’s teacher. 
  
Thank you for your support 
Foundation Phase Staff 
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